
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: "Andy Schmidt"
Subject: RE: Schmidt Plats
Date: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 4:49:00 PM

Andy,
 
Thanks for this. Please submit any follow up comments by 11/10/2021 at 5p. I have not seen the Fire
Marshal at all today. I did call him and e-mailed him to let him know to give you a call/e-mail to
discuss the plats.
 
Thanks.
 
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner 1
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 
 
 

From: Andy Schmidt <Andy@wardrugh.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 4:47 PM
To: Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Schmidt Plats
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Hi Jeremiah,
 
I didn’t hear from the Deputy Fire Marshall yet concerning the WUI down in the irrigated areas of
the valley.  Please give me until next Weds. 11/10/21 to respond to the comments on my three Plat
applications.
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Best regards,
 
Andy Schmidt


